ATA Podcast Sarah Dixon

1:40 - Ryan introduces Sarah.

4:05 — Sarah talks about her new role as the president of the International Association of Animal
Behavior Consultants (IAABC).

4:54 — Sarah shares about where she first learned about positive reinforcement animal training including
some stories of some of the animals she has worked with.

13:35 — Sarah explains why it was important to her to trial with her dog as a new dog trainer and be
evaluated by someone who was using an objective standard.

16:47 - Sarah talks about some “ripple moments” from her training journey.

22:22 — Sarah tells people what she’s doing now with Instinct Dog Training and with the IAABC.
26:33 — Sarah talks about the importance of certification through an organization like the IAABC.
31:16 — Sarah talks about the resources that are available to supporting members of the IAABC.
34:09 - Sarah explains the process for certification through the IAABC.

37:00 — Sarah shares about some recent developments with the IAABC.

48:27 — Sarah shares some considerations for working with dogs who live in urban areas.

58:30 — Sarah shares a couple stories from her experience training that have had a significant impact on
her.

1:06 - Sarah discusses what she’d like to see happen in the next 5-10 years in the world of positive
reinforcement training.

1:08 — Sarah reminds everyone what she is up to now and where they can go to find out more about
her. Her website is sarahfulcher.com, she works for Instinct Dog Training, and she is the current
president of the IAABC (iaabc.org).

1:10 - Ryan thanks Sarah.

1:10 - Ryan directs people to www.animaltrainingacademy.com to find out more about ATA including
membership.




